
President’s Message 
For my last President’s Message, I’ll start by 

thanking all of the past presidents who 

provided me with this opportunity and the 

guidance necessary to do the job.  I also 

want to thank Debbie LoCicero for the great 

job she does to make the chapter run 

smoothly and Lisa Thut for being a fantastic 

newsletter champion.  Finally, I’d like to 

thank Dana Remington for taking over the 

position so I can go to Hawaii without any 

Sierra Chapter Presidential responsibilities.  

On Thursday, May 19th, I went down to 

Fresno to attend the San Joaquin Valley 

Chapter’s Infrastructure Update program.  

This was a great event with excellent 

turnout from the public sector, elected 

officials and consultants.  Speakers included 

representatives from the California 

Department of Water Resources, Fresno 

Irrigation District (FID), Caltrans District 6 

and Will Kempton, the Executive Director of 

Transportation California.  I think it would 

be great for the Sierra Chapter to put on a 

similar event.  This could replace a 

springtime meeting when we have had a 

hard time with attendance.  I guess that this 

means I’m volunteering to help organize it, 

if next year’s board would like to do an 

event like it. 

(Continued on page 2) 

Saturday, June 11, 2016 

Summer Social at La Provence in Roseville 

5:00pm 

See attached flyer 

No General Meetings in July or August 

 

 

 

Enjoy the Summer!! 

Wednesday, July 13—15, 2016 

ACEC-CA Board & Leadership Training 
(Southern California) 

Wednesday, September 21, 2016  

Engineering Excellence Awards Dinner 

Details coming soon! 

September 25 - 28, 2016 

State Conference & BOD Meeting (Hawaii) 

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 

National Fall Conference (Colorado) 

Calendar of Events 
Meetings are at the Sacramento Hilton 

unless otherwise noted. 

 Member Cost: $35  -  Non-Member  $50 
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SB 885 Passes Out of the Senate 
Provided By: Christian Anger, ACEC-CA Membership Director 

ACEC California is pleased to report that Senate Bill 885, our 

sponsored piece of legislation dealing with "Duty to Defend" 

reform, is moving forward! SB 885 passed off the Senate Floor 

on June 1st, with a majority of the senators publicly 

supporting the design professions. In three short weeks, we 

anticipate this bill to be voted on by the Assembly Judiciary 

Committee, and we firmly believe that our success in the 

Senate was the product of chapter grassroots efforts. To 

everyone who attended Legislative Visit Day, wrote a letter 

in support, made a phone call, visited a district office and 

talked to others about this bill, we thank you. There is 

momentum behind SB 885, and we ask that your grassroots 

efforts continue. We have three weeks to secure the 

necessary votes in the Assembly Judiciary Committee, and 

we will need your help. Please contact Kelly Garman 

(kgarman@acec-ca.org) for ways to continue SB885 moving 

would like to suggest a speaker or topic for a future 

meeting, please contact Landon Blake by e-mail at-

lblake@hawkins-eng.com. 

 We are also planning a workshop in April entitled “Effective 

Acquisition of Land Surveying Services for Public Infrastruc-

ture Projects”. If you’d like to attend or are interested in 

helping teach the workshop, please reach out to Landon 

and let him know. 

On Wednesday, July 13th our quest speaker will be Monica 

Nino from San Joaquin County. She will be talking to us about 

the joint effort by San Joaquin County and the City of Stockton 

to develop Airpark 599 right next to the Stockton Municipal 

Airport. 

This meeting will be hosted at the Hawkins and Associates En-

gineering office at 436 Mitchell Road in Modesto from 11AM 

to 1PM. Lunch will be provided. There is no charge to attend 

the meetings. If you’d like to attend a meeting listed above, or 

ACEC-CA, Central California Chapter Events, Modesto, CA 
Provided By: Landon Blake,  Secretary/Treasurer 

President’s Message continued 

I found the presentation by the Assistant General Manager 

from FID to be especially interesting.  I learned that in the FID 

service area that farmers don’t pay for the volume of water 

they use.  The reason for this is that the excess water soaks 

into the ground and becomes groundwater supply.  

Sometimes, FID asks the farmers to take more water than they 

need to promote recharge.  This situation reminds me that 

there are a lot of different issues and solutions across the state 

and we should always beware of one-size-fits-all requirements 

and inevitable unintended consequences. 

(Continued from page 1) As I write this, SB 885 is nearing its vote on the Senate 

floor.  On May 20th, Steve Sanders, Ted Hopkins, Diane 

Ogden and I visited the offices of Senators Pan, Gaines and 

Neilsen to indicate our support for the measure.  Assuming 

that it clears the Senate, it could be even harder to get it 

passed in the Assembly.  So, keep an eye out for messages 

from ACEC-CA about SB 885 and make the time to contact 

your representative when action is requested.   

I hope everyone has a great summer and I am looking 

forward to seeing you in September when we kick-off 2016

-2017 with a Sierra Chapter Engineering Excellence Award 

program. 
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 An ACEC-CA Company Profile 

Located in Auburn and Tahoe City, California, JK Architecture + 

Engineering (JKAE) has a 30 year history of offering award-winning 

design and comprehensive planning services to our clients through 

expertise driven design and leadership. Our process is based upon a 

simple approach of IMAGINE + DESIGN + CREATE. We work 

collaboratively with our clients to capture their vision, identify elegant, 

sustainable, cost effective solutions and deliver virtually constructed 

documentation. This client centered and engaging process creates a 

foundation to transform our client’s vision to reality. 

To enhance the quality and collaboration of our design services, we 

have grown our firm into an integrated architecture, engineering and 

design-build team built on knowledge and vision. With a collection of 

passionate licensed architects, civil and structural engineers, we 

continue to build our team that is focused on our practice groups of 

LIVE + LEARN + WORK + PLAY. This diversified market experience 

provides a well-rounded knowledge of various project and 

construction types to support our clients’ visions and needs. 

JKAE believes in a strategic problem solving 

approach that brings value added to our 

client’s goals while exceeding their 

expectations. We are passionate at 

enriching the human experience through 

our sustainable design approach that 

delivers sensitive eloquent solutions. While 

our practice is statewide, we specialize in 

Sierra Community Architecture, intimately 

engaged and understanding of this unique 

environment. 

 

 

“Merritt College Center for Science & Allied Health” 

Peralta Community College District, Oakland, CA  

Funitel Lift at Squaw”, 

Squaw Valley Resort, 

Olympic Valley, CA  

Donner Lake Retreat” Donner Lake Private 

Residence, Donner, CA  

For discerning clientele looking for anything 

from a sustainable home to an innovative 

campus, JKAE is the architecture and 

engineering firm that offers the perfect blend 

of artistic creativity, technical expertise, 

passion, and vision for each endeavor, with the 

expertise to follow through to ensure success. 

www.jkaedesign.com   
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Officers 

Dana Remington, President  

(Andregg Geomatics) 

530.885.7072  

dremington@andregg.com 

Landon Blake, Vice President 

(Hawkins and Associates 

Engineering) 
209.575.4295  
lblake@hawkins-eng.com  
 

Kathy Wickam, Secty/Treasurer  

(WSP/Parsons Brinckerhoff) 

916.567.2569 

wickam@pbworld.com 

Directors 

Chad Coleman 

(Coleman Engineering) 

916.791.1188 

chad@coleman-eng.com 

Kevin Gustorf  

(Michael Baker International) 

916.928.5166  

Kgustorf@mbakerintl.com  

Marco Palilla   

(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 

916.817.4878   

Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 

Tom Sell  

(SAGE Engineers, Inc.) 

916.677.4775 

tsell@sageengineers.com  

Jerry Jones  

(Morton & Pitalo) 

916.984.7621 

jjones@mpengr.com) 

Debanik Chaudhuri 

(Shannon & Wilson) 
916.438.2300  

dsx@shanwil.com 
 

 

 

State Directors 

Dana Remington (2020)  

(Andregg Geomatics) 

530.885.7072  

dremington@andregg.com 

Harvey Oslick (2019) 

(Wood Rodgers) 

916.326.5297 

hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Tom Holdrege (2018) 

(Holdrege & Kull) 

530.478.1305 

tholdrege@HandK.net 

Ted Hopkins (2017) 

(Shannon & Wilson) 

916.438.2301 

twh@shanwil.com 

 

INTRODUCING THE 

2016—17 Board of Directors 

Would you like to see YOUR FIRM listed in this Newsletter?   

ACEC-CA/Sierra Chapter firms in good standing are invited to submit a 

company profile for inclusion in this newsletter.  Firms that have not been 

featured in the last two years are invited to participate again. Contact 

Dana Remington, Vice President, for submission details. 

Point of Contact: 

Landon Blake, VP 

(Hawkins and Associates 

Engineering) 

209.575.4295  

lblake@hawkins-eng.com  

GET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SIERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!   

mailto:tsell@sageengineers.com
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Lisa Thut, CPSM  (Geocon) 

Newsletter Editor 

916.759.3851 

Thut@Geoconinc.com 

Debbie LoCicero  

Recording Secretary 

916-203-2474 

dlocicero@acec-ca-sierra.org  

Chris von Collenberg  

Webmaster 

cvc@wavecable.com 

 

Officers 

Harvey Oslick, President 

(Wood Rodgers) 

916.326.5297 

hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Dana Remington, Vice 

President  

(Andregg Geomatics) 

530.885.7072  

dremington@andregg.com 

Landon Blake, Secty/Treasurer  

(Hawkins and Associates 

Engineering) 

209.575.4295  

lblake@hawkins-eng.com  

Directors 

Landon Blake 

(Hawkins and Associates      

Engineering) 

209.575.4295  

lblake@hawkins-eng.com 

Chad Coleman 

(Coleman Engineering) 

916.791.1188 

chad@coleman-eng.com 

Mark Gilbert 

(ENGEO) 

916.786.8883  

mgilbert@engeo.com 

Kevin Gustorf  

(Michael Baker International) 

916.928.5166  

Kgustorf@mbakerintl.com  

Marco Palilla   

(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 

916.817.4878   

Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 

Tom Sell  

(SAGE Engineers, Inc.) 

916.677.4775 

tsell@sageengineers.com  

Kathy Wickam 

(Parsons Brinckerhoff) 

916.567.2569 

wickam@pbworld.com 

State Directors 

Harvey Oslick (2019) 

(Wood Rodgers) 

916.326.5297 

hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Tom Holdrege (2018) 

(Holdrege & Kull) 

530.478.1305 

tholdrege@HandK.net 

Ted Hopkins (2017) 

(Shannon & Wilson) 

916.438.2301 

twh@shanwil.com 

Steve Greenfield (2016) 

(Cunningham Engineering) 

530.758.2026 

steve@cecwest.com 

 

2015—16 Board of Directors 

mailto:tsell@sageengineers.com

